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It was great to see so many people come along and enjoy the Christmas fair last 
week. It takes a lot of hard work and many hours of preparation to organise these 
events and I am very grateful as ever to our staff and members of the PTA for 
giving up their valuable time to put on this great event. 

This week in school 

Year 6 managed to raise £477 towards their London trip at the Christmas Fair with 
the candy floss being particularly popular, Well Done Year 6! Year 5 have been 
focusing on long multiplication in maths and have been writing news reports based 
on raiders. Year 5 have also been raising money to support Guide Dogs for the 
Blind and have managed to raise over £100, Well Done! Year 4 have been working 
on poetry and have begun to create their own Christmas limericks. Year 3 have 
been designing a new sleigh for Father Christmas and have been writing about 
how it works in English. Year 2 have been focusing on halving in maths and 
practicing hard for their production next week. Year 1 have been working with 
money during maths and have been learning their Christmas songs during music. 
Reception have been learning about the Nativity and the birth of Jesus. They are 
also very excited about their performance next week. Nursery have been finding 
out about the celebration of Hanukah. Acorns have been learning about the Ginger 
Bread man and making their own. 

Christmas Dinner 

It was lovely to have so many children have Christmas lunch this week. Mrs Robb 
and I donned our aprons to serve the children and staff their dinners. It was lovely 
to combine Christmas jumper day with the Christmas dinner. The kitchen staff 
did a great job, Thank you. 

Christmas Fair 

Well done to everyone involved in the fair, we managed to raise over £1200 
pounds which will benefit all the children in school. Already this year the PTA 
have put money towards subsidising the Pantomime for all children and the mix 
it up event in both Acorns and Nursery. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Tuesday 17th 

December @ 10:30 - 

EYFS performance 

 

Tuesday 17th 

December @ 2:45 - 

Christmas carols in 

the playground 

 

Wednesday 18th 

December @ 2:00 - 

KS1 performance 

 

Thursday19th 

December @ 1:30 

and 6:30 - KS2 

performance 

 

 Friday 20th 

December –  

Pantomime @ Yam 

Auditorium 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

